
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome… 
 
At Lawns and Gardens Plus, our 

“plus” is our people, and that 

includes everyone involved in 

meeting your landscaping needs.  

We have begun this newsletter in 

hopes of fostering good communication 

between us and our valuable customers.  We 

want to remain the best in town, and we 

appreciate your help in putting us there!  

 

Staff highlights… 
 
Did you know that many of our 

staff members at L & G Plus 

are highly qualified as Virginia 

Certified Horticulturists with the 

Virginia Nursery and Landscape Association?  

Just who has earned this high honor?  Check 

them out: 

 

 Scott Atwood 

 Wes Bray 

 Russell Lynch 

 John Wright 

 

We are also adding two additional staff 

members to help our growing business.  Kevin 

Atwood will help with turf and garden, and 

Mary Anne Atwood will be our new office 

manager.  Welcome Kevin and Mary Anne to 

the dedicated L & G Plus team! 

 

 
 

Training… 
 
In order to remain up to date and to meet the 

needs of all our clients, we have one hour of 

training weekly for every L & G 

Plus employee.  This 

training is specifically 

designed to enhance 

what we do to make 

your yard beautiful. 

 

Tis the season… 
 

Now is the time to talk to us 

about spring and summer 

flowers.  We want your yard to 

look good for any future events you 

may have planned, so let us know what you 

need.  Weddings, parties, bah mitzvahs—any 

exciting occasion you have planned, please let 

us know.  Your event is as important to us as 

it is to you!  

 

In the garden… 
 
What’s going on now in the garden?  Right now 

we’re finishing winter pruning and 

clean-ups, and we’re getting 

ready for the opening of the 

spring garden.  Mulch is going 

down, and Paula is tickling the 

leaves and talking to the 

children—the plants!   
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On the turf… 
 
Turf grass will soon be coming out of 

dormancy, so we’re fertilizing, liming, and 

adding weed control.  All this builds on the 

aerating and seeding we did in the fall.  We’re 

working hard toward a lush spring lawn!   

 

Speaking of lush, lots of 

watering is required to ensure 

your lawn looks as good as it 

possibly can.  Do you have 

trouble keeping up with 

watering duties? 

Sometimes watering can be tricky—you can 

water too much or not enough; it’s hard to 

strike the perfect balance.  What to do, what 

to do?    

 

Never fear!  We work closely with Irrigation 

Works!  Irrigation Works can help you with all 

your watering needs.  Give Robbie Parks a call 

at 340-5879.  Tell him the L & G Plus team 

sent you! 

 

 

On the calendar… 
 

The Virginia Beach and 

Norfolk Garden Tours are 

coming up during the week 

of April 21.  Lawns and 

Gardens Plus has four 

summer homes on the tour 

this year—the Goode residence in Norfolk; 

and the Davis, Belk, and Short residences in 

Virginia Beach.  Come out and join the tour to 

see how L & G Plus is working toward making 

our entire community beautiful! 

 
 

Surfing the net… 
 
Interested in learning more 

about gardening and 

horticulture in general?  Check 

out these interesting websites: 

 

Virginia Nursery and Landscape 

Association… 
 

http://www.vnla.org/ 

 

Virginia Department of Conservation and 

Recreation… 
 

http://www.dcr.state.va.us/ 
 
Virginia Tech Turf… 
 

http://www.turf.cses.vt.edu/ 

 
Home and Garden Television Gardening and 

Landscaping… 
 

http://www.hgtv.com/hgtv/gardening/ 

Need to talk to us?  Give us a 
holler!  We’re here to help… 
 

Lawns & Gardens Plus, Inc. 
Horticultural Services and Solutions 

Wes and Paula Bray, Owners 
2400 Marsh Creek Court 

Virginia Beach, Virginia  23451-4071 

Office:  757.422.2117 

Cell:  757.477.8741       

Email:  wemows@aol.com   
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